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Notice 

The Anti-Ragging Committee of our college is observing an Anti-Ragging Week 
from August 12-18,2025; in compliance with the UGC letter, letter No. D.O. No. 
FI-74/2016(ARC) dated July 22, 2025. As part of this observance, a short movie 

available on https:/www.antiragging.in/ website addressing the issue of ragging 
will be shown to the students on August 18, 2025 in room no. 24 at 11:00 AM. 

All students are invited for this screening of short movie on Anti Ragging, 
promoting a safe and respectful 
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environment. 
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